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Monday 16th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Next week is half term and the children will return to school on Monday 30th October. As Tuesday the 31st is 

Halloween, we would like to invite the children to dress up in a Halloween costume or any other dressing up 

outfit / party clothes of their choice, ready for a Caterpillar Halloween party!  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Niamh Lewis 

Room leader  


